
 

All Homeowners Invited

Dear Residents,

You are invited to actively participate in shaping the future of our community! 

Your voice matters, and we want to ensure that your questions, concerns, and suggestions 

are heard. The Board of Directors is offering you the opportunity to submit questions in 

advance of meetings, or better yet, attend. The first 30 minutes of each board meeting is 

reserved for homeowners to visit with board members and to offer input on ways to 

improve our beautiful community. 

 The Open Session begins promptly at 6:00 p.m. 

 The meeting location changes each month, so please let us know if you plan to 

attend. 

 Share your thoughts, concerns, or inquiries by emailing 

seabrookvillageassoc@gmail.com or call 508-457-5525. 

Thank you for your active involvement in making Seabrook Village an even better place to

call home. Your participation is key to our community’s success, and we look forward to 

hearing from you soon!

Thank you,

Seabrook Village HOA Board of Directors

Our Next Meeting is on:  June 25, 2024

203 Surf Drive, Mashpee, MA. 02649.   508-534-5525

(Seabrookvillageassoc@gmail.com)

mailto:seabrookvillageassoc@gmail.com

